
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
IN THE MATTER OF STATE AND FEDERAL AID 

FOR THE IMPROVEMENTS AT 
 

La Crosse Regional Airport 

La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Common Council of the City of La Crosse, by its 
Finance & Personnel Committee, will hold a public meeting as follows: 
 

The City of La Crosse is considering petitioning the State of Wisconsin, Department of 
Transportation, for state and federal aid to undertake the following development at the La Crosse 
Regional Airport. 
 

Decommission Runway 04/22; Rehabilitate/Reconstruct Runway 13/31; Rehabilitate 
Aircraft Rescue Firefighting facility; Rehabilitate/Reconstruct Taxiway ‘B’; 
Rehabilitate/Reconstruct Taxiway ‘A’; Light/Mark/Remove Obstructions; Airport Drainage 
Improvements; Rehabilitate Terminal Building; Rehabilitate Terminal Internet Fiber Optic 
System; Rehabilitate Terminal Building Generator; Rehabilitate Terminal Outbound Baggage 
Handling Equipment; Rehabilitate Jet Bridges; Rehabilitate/Reconstruct Aprons; Acquire 
Equipment - Runway Closure Devices; Rehabilitate/Expand Snow Removal Equipment Storage 
Building; Construct Sand Storage Building; Acquire Snow Removal Equipment; Acquire Friction 
Measuring Equipment; Rehabilitate/Upgrade Airfield Lighting, Signage, and NAVAID; 
Rehabilitate Terminal Parking Lot; Acquire Land/Easements for Approaches; Prepare Hangar 
Site Development; Acquire Equipment - Airport Sweeper; Acquire Security Equipment/Install 
Fencing; clear and maintain runway approaches as stated in Wis. Admin. Code Trans §55.06(3) 
(1997); and any necessary related work. 
 
The City Plan Commission will meet to consider said matter on Monday, November 4, 2024, at 
4:00 in the Council Chambers in City Hall, City of La Crosse, La Crosse County, Wisconsin.  
 
A public hearing before the Finance & Personnel Committee will be held at 6:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, November 7, 2024, in the Council Chambers in City Hall, City of La Crosse, La Crosse 
County, Wisconsin. 
 
 All interested persons are invited to attend and present their views on the need for the 
proposed airport development.  Written testimony will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. on November, 
1, 2024 at the following address: Airport Director, 2850 Airport Road, La Crosse, WI 54603. 
 
 Dated this 15th day of October, 2024. 
 
 
        Nikki M. Elsen, City Clerk 
        City of La Crosse 
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